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23rd March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE:  Parking Outside Nursery 
 
At Slough Centre Nursery we value the positive relationships forged with parents and 
visitors to the school.  We encourage close links with parents and the community and 
believe children benefit when the relationship between home, school and the local 
community is a positive one.  We also strive to make our school a place where, as adults, we 
model to the children the behaviour we teach and expect.  In general, we place high 
importance on good manners and mutual respect. 
 
Almost all parents, carers and visitors to our school are keen to work with us and are 
supportive.  However, on rare occasions the behaviour of a few parents falls short of what 
we expect and unfortunately, this has been the case recently with parking outside the 
nursery. 
 
Inconsiderate parking negatively impacts on the residents living close to our nursery and the 
reputation of the nursery within the local community.  In addition, it does not demonstrate 
a positive behaviour model to the children and dealing with these matters takes up valuable 
staff time. 
 
‘Community’ is one of our school values and as such we believe that everyone matters and 
that we are all connected, so what we do has an impact on others.  As such, we ask parents 
to be mindful of this at drop off and pick up times.  Our nursery is situated in a residential 
street and we do not have allocated parking.  We are lucky that the road is not permit 
parking and that parents can park relatively near the nursery without incurring any charges.  
To help ensure that this remains possible, please park legally and with consideration for 
others.  This means not trespassing on private land to park on other people’s driveways, 
blocking residents’ driveways or other access at any time.  
 
We appreciate your ongoing support with these arrangements for the benefit of everyone.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Z Keating 
(Interim Headteacher) 

http://www.sloughcentrenursery.co.uk/

